
The mission of Good Samaritan is to deliver 
sustainable, long-term healthcare and all- 

around wellness to the uninsured members 
of our community.
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He is missing fewer work days and enjoying time 
with his family.
Like so many others in Cullman County, Jeff doesn’t receive 
healthcare benefits through his work. For years, he didn’t have 
anywhere to turn for his healthcare needs other than urgent 
care and could only go there if he could afford the costs at 
that particular time. Recently, he learned about Good Samari-
tan Health Clinic. At first, he was hesitant to come. “But,” Jeff 
says, “it’s been the best choice I’ve made so far.” Things have 
changed for the better since becoming a patient at the Clinic. He 
now receives quality and free continuity of care and the medica-
tions he needs to manage his diabetes. “Without this place, I 
wouldn’t survive. I just wouldn’t make it. My health wouldn’t be 
good enough to work. My health is better since I’ve been coming 
here, and I ‘live normal’.”

Jeff now has peace of mind knowing the Clinic is here to meet 
his health care needs. He misses fewer work days, enjoys time 
with his kids, and does work around the house. When asked 
what he would do if the Clinic was no longer available to him, he 
says “my stress would go up 100%. I don’t even want to think 
about it. It would be awful. It would be hard to live without it.”

Jeff, and all of our patients at the Clinic, would not be able to 
access the care they receive without the generous support of 
people like you. To everyone who donates to the Clinic each year, 
Jeff says, “thank you very much! It’s been a life saver.”

“Without this place, I wouldn’t survive. I just wouldn’t 
make it. My health wouldn’t be good enough to work.” 

WHAT HAPPENS EVERYDAY,  THANKS TO YOUR GENEROSIT Y

Won’t you help someone like Jeff 
access the care that they need and 
help them and their family enjoy 

better health and a brighter future? 
Submit your gift in the enclosed 

donation envelope and become a 
2019 donor today!

Here’s what your donation will provide:

$200 provides 6 months care for one patient

$100 provides care for one patient visit

$50 supplements lab supplies for 20 patient visits

$25 supplements diabetic supplies for one patient



DELIVERED 

direct patient serices 
valued at $4.6 million

Thanks to you-
Our generous

donors!

received 

in-kind donated products/services 
valued at $978,066
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Served 3,273 

patient visits including medical, 
dental, hearing, and labs 

(a 10% increase from 2016)

FILLED 12,333 

prescriptions having a 
retail value of $3.7 million.

Our patients have the convenience of medical 
appointments and prescription pick up in one 
location, helping avoid transporation barriers.

Accepted 208 

new patients who qualified 
for our services 

(a 49% increase from 2015)

HAD 1,878 

total hours volunteered at clinic 
valued at $39,378

In 2018at a GlanceGood Samaritan
Health Clinic
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Clinic Welcomes
New Nurse Practitioner

Cullman native, Patricia Calvert, CRNP, began seeing patients at 
Good Samaritan in January 2019 with the desire “to help the in-
digent in this community to have the opportunity for better health 
and overall functioning that would allow them to be productive in 
society as well as their own lives.”

She believes coming to the clinic is a good example of ‘paying it 
forward.’  During the time of her younger sister’s illness, Patricia 
saw how much this community and her sister’s church came to-
gether to support their family.  She’s grateful for this blessed op-
portunity to serve the Cullman community at large in her new role.  

“I feel like every human being has the right to be cared for, to be 
loved, to have a place to ask for help with no bias involved.”

Patricia Calvert, CRNP, is thankful to her family for their 
support of her career path.

Patricia Calvert, CRNP, brings 26 years of 
nursing experience to Good Samaritan

“I feel like every human being has the right to 
be cared for, to be loved, to have a place to 

ask for help with no bias involved.”

Making a donation is a wonderful way to honor or remember someone special 
to you, and it’s easy to do. Simply designate your 
donation on the enclosed card or indicate your preference 
when donating online at www.goodsamaritancullman.com. 

Honor someone in a special way!

Email jhutson@goodsamaritan- 
cullman.com and request to be
added to our email distribution list. 
This will cut down on postage costs 
and ensure more of your donation goes 
to helping people in need.

Whether you are a medical professional or would like 
to inquire about general volunteer opportunities, we 

would love to hear from you. Please contact us at 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com

If you would 
like to receive
this donor 
newsletter 
electronically...

Do you have an interest
in joining our team?
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We Gratefully Acknowledge Our Supporters
From April through September 2018

Good Samaritan Clinic is thankful for your generosity as we endeavor to meet the medical needs of the uninsured in 
our community.  Whether you supported us through monetary donations, volunteer service, or the donation of in-kind 
products/services, we truly appreciate the invaluable support each of you provided to the Clinic last year. To make your 
2019 contribution, please submit your donation in the enclosed self-addressed envelope or through our website at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com.

Avra Adair, CRNP
Dr. Joel Adams
Dr. Rex Adams
Addington Chapel UMC
Alabama Association of Free 
	 and Charitable Clinics
Alabama Web Press
Sandra D. Alwine
An Angel’s Touch Massage Therapy
John F. Apel
Heather Ashley
Ashley Mercantile
Sara E. Barger
Barry Barnett
Cindy Barnett
Stephanie Barnett, CRNP
JR and CD Bateman
Miranda Baumgartner
Ace Beam, CRNP
Judy Bell
Birmingham Radiology Group
Luellen Bishop
Dr. Charles Bluhm
Borden Family Pharmacy
Dr. Nicholas Braswell
Dr. Hugh Brindley
Charna Brown
Frank Brown
Amy Burdette-Gray, CRNP
Linda Burns
Business Solutions
Fred and Aloha Bussey
Dr. Paul Bussman
Edwin Calvert
Jordan Campbell
Conna Canada

Cardiopulmonary Rehab
The Caring Foundation of BCBS of AL
Clay Carter
Matthew Carter
CCCDD, Inc.
Center for Wound Healing
Christ Covenant Presbyterian Church
Christ Lutheran Church
City of Cullman
Cleaning & More
Glenda Cole, CRNP
Melanie Collier
Commission on Aging
Community Action Partnership of NA
The Community Shopper’s Guide
Cornerstone Church of the Nazarene
Cullman Area Chamber of Commerce
Cullman Dodge Chrysler Jeep
Cullman Church of Christ
Cullman County Extension Office
Cullman County Poultry & Egg Assoc.
Cullman First Baptist Church
Cullman FBC Joyful Hearts SSC
Cullman FUMC – Wesley Fellowship  
	 SSC
Cullman Internal Medicine 
	 Employees
Cullman-Jefferson Counties Gas  
	 District
Cullman Regional Medical Center
Cullman Regional Outpatient 
	 Physical Therapy
Cullman Savings Bank Foundation
The Cullman Times
The Cullman Tribune/CullmanSense
Cullman Wellness and Aquatic Center
Cullman Women’s League

Culpepper Real Estate
The Daniel Foundation of AL
Daystar House
Dr. Matt Dellinger
Desperation Church
Ryan Dingler
East Side Baptist Church
Dr. Jonathan Echols
Ron Mann – Edward Jones
Lisa Ellard, CRNP
Eva Bank
Jessica Evans
Dr. J.W. Evans
Cheryl Fellague Chebra
Dr. Gary Few
Dr. Eric Fillinger
First Community Bank
The First Congregational Methodist  
	 Church
First Presbyterian Church
First Southern Financial
Linda Gibson
Dr. Reginald Gladish
Meg Glover
Kim Graves, CRNP
Good Hope Baptist Church
Grace Episcopal Church
Eleanor Graham
H&R Block
Dr. Sonya Hallmark
Katey Hallmon
Peggy Harris
Dr. Adam Harrison
Ann Harrison, RN
Kaye Hilton
Dr. William Holcomb III
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In the next issue of “The Good Samaritan” newsletter, we look forward to acknowledging our donors who contribut-
ed between October 2018 and March 2019. Individuals are recognized by name, and organizations and businesses 

are recognized with the name of their institution, unless they have previously indicated that they would like to 
remain anonymous.  If you would like to update your preferences and request to remain anonymous in our next 

issues, please notify Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director, at jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com or 256-255-5964.

Dr. Ashley Holladay
Dr. Jim Hoover
Darryl and Terry Howard
Colby Hutson
Darryl and Jolanda Hutson
Gavin Hutson
Clayton Ingram
Johnny’s Bar-B-Q
Jeanette Johnson
Kristy Keiffer, CRNP
Del and Betty Knop
Dr. Chris LaGanke of North Central  
	 Neurology & Assoc P.C.
Dr. David Landy
Living Faith Baptist Church
Dr. Edward Mahan
Robert and Linda Mahler
Denise Marchman
Dr. Lindsey Marshall
Greg Mayo
Dr. Stephen McBride, II
Paige McDonald, CRNP
Clarice McGrath
Barry and Connie McGriff
Maggie McGuire
McLeroy Law Firm, LLC
Vince and Kay Meleski
Merchants Bank
Kenethy Milligan
Teri Mobley
Dr. Brad Moody
Dr. Bruce Morgan
Neal Morrison
Brookelynn Morrison and Alexa Scott
Mt. View Baptist Church
Mt. Zion Oasis SSC
Dr. Tracy Neal
Maddaleen Nicholas

Northside Baptist Faith SSC
Office Equipment Company
Dr. Silvio E. Papapietro
Dr. William Parker
Kay Parker-Phillips, CRNP
Jack and Allan Pelletier
Katie Plourd, CRNP
Publix Employees
Sophie Pulliam
Quiltmaker’s Guild
Jerry Raley
Redan Baptist Church
Regions Bank
Lindsay M. Rhodes, CPA, LLC
Jared Rice, PharmD
Carol Robertson
Dr. Scott Robson
Tyler Roden
Dr. Ben Rogers
Cheri Rodgers-Norman
Drs. Tony and Nikki Ruse
Salem Missionary Baptist Church
Dr. Rodney Sanders
Dr. Steven Skinner
Dr. William E. Smith
Spring Hill Baptist Church
St. Andrews UMC
St. Andrews UMC – Seekers SSC
St. Andrews UMC– UMW Charity  
	 Circle
St. Andrews UMC – Faith Joy Circle
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
Katherine Morgan, State Farm
Drs. Jeremy and Katie Stidham
GR and Susie Still Charitable Trust
Stacey Tankersley
Lauren Stone
Jerry Thomas

Kylee Thomas
Dr. Jim and Judy Thomason
Seth B. Thompson, Attorney at Law
Town of South Vinemont
United Way of Cullman County
Urgent Care Center, LLC
USA Healthcare
Jeanette Vandermeer
Keith Varden  
Wallace State Community College
Walmart Distribution Center
Walmart #7280
Dylan Warner
Dr. Jeffrey Warner
Dr. Scott and Tina Warner
Paula Waters
Welti Cumberland Presbyterian
Westside Missionary Baptist Church
Dr. Gregory Windham
Ken and Beverly Yeager

Honorariums and Memorials
Alice Burrow In Memory of Butch 
Fortner

Michael and Veronica Lee In Memory 
of Butch Fortner 

Noel and Robbie Mize In Memory of 
Luther and Gertrude Hinds

Professional Weight Loss & Rebal-
ancing Center In Memory of Timothy 
L. Collins

Ronnie and Marie Sandlin In Memory 
of Butch Fortner

Mike and Sharon Scott In Memory of 
Jack Harland

Grady and Cherie Smith In Memory 
of Gordon “Gil” Gilbreath
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The answer is a resounding “Yes!” Good Samaritan Health Clinic 
continues to meet a critical need for healthcare for people in need 
in our community. According to the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation via the Alabama Department of Public Health, 21% of 
Cullman County adult residents are uninsured. This equates to over 10,000 people without health insurance in Cullman 
County ranking Cullman 11th in the state with only 10 Alabama counties having a higher uninsured adult population rate.  
In comparison, the state’s average is only 18% uninsured. What these statistics show is a clear indication that the people of 
Cullman County need our services more than ever.

That’s right! According to the National Association of Free and Charitable Clinics, many individuals find themselves in a ‘cover-
age gap’, where their income is too high to qualify for Medicaid, and yet too low to receive the public subsidies and tax credits 
necessary for them to purchase insurance on the health care marketplaces. This can put people in a difficult position. Accord-
ing to a local Certified Application Counselor for the ACA, a single household (HH) must make a minimum of $12,140 per year 
and 2 person HH must make a minimum of $16,460 in order to qualify through ACA. Many people are left out and therefore 
in urgent need of our services for free, quality healthcare to maintain their health now and in the future.

As Medical Director Dr. Jeremy Stidham explains, 
“There are a lot of folks out there who can’t afford 
the new coverage that their insurance company is 
providing. The increased deductibles and increased 
co-pays have forced them right out of their plans.” 
This is a significant concern for these individuals. 
Many of our patients have chronic medical condi-
tions that require daily medications and frequent 
office visits.  Without Good Samaritan Clinic, these 

patients would not have a continuum of quality health care or prescriptions and would be 
forced to use the emergency room for their care, which is not sustainable for them, the 
hospital, or our community. That’s just one of the many reasons why the Clinic plays such 
a vital role in Cullman County.

“We keep data regarding the patient care at the clinic, and we find it better than the 
national averages and better than our community averages. The primary care is the key 
to what we do here. By providing primary care to the people of Cullman who need it, we 
are not only preventing diseases that they may otherwise have had but we are finding 
diseases in earlier stages where they can be treated.”

Thanks to the care they receive here, our patients are given the opportunity to manage 
their conditions and are able to lead healthy, productive lives. Dr. Jeremy Stidham, Medical Director

Is there still a
need for a free
health clinic?

“I thought everyone had access to
healthcare services now.”

Did you know that even with the Affordable Care Act (ACA), 
there are still many uninsured in our community?

“There are a lot of 
folks out there who 

can’t afford the new 
coverage that their 
insurance company 

is providing.”



72019 Spring Newsletter

Consider being an event sponsor.  Your concert 
sponsorship will make a huge difference for 
people in need right here in Cullman County.
Our Benefit Concert is promoted throughout north and cen-
tral Alabama with over 500 attending our event each year. 
You have the power to make an incredible impact by signing 
on as a family or business sponsor with terrific privileges 
available at each level. Your partnership would not only 
help provide medical care to the uninsured in our commu-
nity but also show others you believe in our mission while 
increasing awareness of your organization. Please note 
that sponsors have the opportunity to be recognized in our 
materials or anonymous depending on their preference.

We invite you to join us, enjoy a fun-filled evening of enter-
tainment, and support a worthy cause at the same time. 
Learn about sponsorship opportunities below and be sure to fol-
low us on Facebook at @GoodSamaritanCullman and on Twitter at 
@SamaritanCullman for regular updates as the event nears. If you 
have any questions, please call our event line at 256-255-5965.  

Fan favorites and award-winning 
Triumphant Quartet will return as 
headlining performers with bass 
singer and Cullman native, Eric Ben-
nett. Don’t miss their performance 
on October 22nd.  

Platinum $5,000:
•	 Sponsor logo printed on concert posters and post cards 
•	 Sponsor name listed on sign at auditorium entrance to  
	 concert

•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 30 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, August 13th to be included on 
promotional materials*
 
Gold $1,000:

•	 Sponsor name listed on sign at auditorium entrance to 	
	 concert

•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 10 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, October 1st to be included on sign 
at concert*

Silver $500:
•	 Acknowledge sponsor through social media
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 2 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, October 1st to be included in 
event program*

Bronze $100:
•	 Sponsor name listed in event program & monitors at event
•	 2 general admission concert tickets
*Must receive by Tuesday, October 1st to be included in 
event program*

Sign up today by mailing your completed Sponsorship Form, along 
with your donation, in the self-addressed envelope provided. Once 
your form has been received, we will mail your complimentary tick-
ets to you two weeks prior to the event. Thank you for your support!

New to this year’s line-up is Christian Co-
median and Author, Mickey Bell.  If you 
attended last year, you got just a sample 
of his comedy as the emcee. Join us this 
year for a longer set and to hear why he   
  has so many fans across the region!

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE CLINIC’S NEXT BENEFIT CONCERT
Tuesday, Oct. 22 @ Northbrook Baptist Church WIN 4 TICKETS!

Submit your email address to 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com 
for a chance to win 4 tickets to 2019 

Caring for Cullman Concert. 
Winner will be notified in October. 
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How would you like to support 
Good Samaritan’s Mission?

Pray for our efforts – Join us in praying that we will be a blessing to the 
patients who come into the Clinic each day and that God will continue to 
provide the necessary resources for us to fulfill our mission.

Donate Electronic Blood Pressure Cuffs – Many of our patients 
need to monitor their blood pressure on a regular basis.  We gladly ac-
cept donations of gently used or new electronic blood pressure cuffs to 
loan to these patients.

Volunteer – If you are a Registered Nurse, we would love to have you 
volunteer in the clinic or by providing health screenings at community 
events.  Join us as we go into the community to increase awareness of 
the Clinic as well as identify uninsured, at-risk patients who can benefit 
from our services.  To print a volunteer application, go to www.goodsa-
maritancullman.com and click on Giving to GSHC, then Volunteer.

Take Advantage of Your Employer’s Matching Gift Fund - Your do-
nation to Good Samaritan may be matched by an equal or larger gift from 
your employer, if you have this option available to you. If your employer 
matches charitable gifts, you can increase and in some cases double 
or triple your donation. To help Good Samaritan receive a match to your 
gift, please contact your Human Resources Office to get your matching 
gift form.

Connect with us on Social Media – If you don’t already follow us, 
we encourage you to Like our Facebook page @GoodSamaritanCullman 
and Follow us on Twitter @SamaritanCullman. Please share our posts 
about our upcoming benefit concert on October 22nd to encourage your 
friends and family members to attend this fantastic event this fall!

Check out more ways to make a difference at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com/giving/give.html

If you have not made a donation to Good Samaritan yet this year, we invite 
you to make your 2019 contribution now to help safeguard the uninsured 
in our community. Every dollar makes a difference! By doing so, you may 
be helping a friend or family member to never experience a medical need 
without Good Samaritan Clinic. Visit our website to give online or return the 
enclosed donation envelope to send your gift in the mail. We are so grateful 
for your support, and we couldn’t do what we do each day without you!


